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October 12, 2012 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW COMMISSION   

The Honorable David Rouzer, Chairman 
The Honorable Mitch Gillespie, Co-Chairman 
The Honorable Ruth Samuelson, Co-Chairman 
 
FISCAL RESEARCH DIVISION 

  Mr. Mark Trogdon, Director 
 

SENATE APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON NATURAL AND ECONOMIC 
RESOURCES  
The Honorable Don East, Co-Chairman  
The Honorable David Rouzer, Co-Chairman 
The Honorable Brent Jackson, Co-Chairman 
The Honorable Harris Blake, Vice Chairman  
 
HOUSE APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON NATURAL AND ECONOMIC 
RESOURCES  
The Honorable Carolyn Justice, Chairman 

 The Honorable Roger West, Chairman 
 The Honorable Efton Sager, Vice Chairman 

 
JOINT LEGISLATIVE COMMISSION ON GOVERNMENTAL OPERATIONS 
The Honorable Thom Tillis, Speaker of the House of Representatives  
The Honorable Phil Berger, President Pro Tempore of the Senate                                                               

 

FROM:   Kari Barsness  
Director of Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs 

 
SUBJECT:   North Carolina Natural Heritage Trust Fund 2012 Annual Report  
 

Pursuant to General Statute 113-77.9(e), the Secretary of the Department of Environment and Natural 
Resources shall annually submit a list of grants including acreage, county, funding amount, and the 
state department or division responsible for managing the land.    



 
 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by phone at (919) 
707-8618 or via e-mail at Kari.Barsness@ncdenr.gov.  

cc:  David Knight, Assistant Secretary  
       Lisa Riegel, Executive Director, Natural Heritage Trust Fund 
       Kristin Walker, Fiscal Research Division 
       Lanier McRee, Fiscal Research Division 
       Mariah Matheson, Research Division    
  
 
 

mailto:Kari.Barsness@ncdenr.gov�

